
 
Representative Jennifer Williamson: 

 

I am writing in opposition to SB 719.  Without due process 

of a violation of the law, second amendment rights should 

not be diminished for citizens.   Furthermore, disposition of 

this Senate Bill should lie with the Judiciary Committee 

and not the Rules Committee. 
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